
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX: WPG, WPGO) advises that the recent and well 
publicised weather event in South Australia has not impacted gold production at its 
Challenger mine. 
 
Challenger is not on the state’s power grid.  It has its own power station.  
 
One FIFO aircraft service was deferred late last week due to power outages in 
Adelaide but the service was resumed the following day and is operating to the 
normal timetable. 
 
 

Further Information 
For further information please contact WPG’s Managing Director & CEO, Martin 
Jacobsen on (02) 9251 1044. 
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